
 

View this email in your browser  

 

  

 

 

ADVISING 
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If you have questions regarding this major, the new curriculum, mapping 

out your classes, or have questions in general about what is 

expected of you, please feel free to make an appointment with 

a Public Health department advisor by calling 

801-422-3386. 

 

THIS SUMMER PLEASE CONTACT BETH.LIECHTY@BYU.EDU 

or STEPHANIE_LUTZ@BYU.EDU 

DIRECTLY TO MAKE AN APPOINTMENT 

 

**ADVISING APPOINTMENT HOURS** 

 

Stephanie and Beth are happy to chat via email, phone conversations, 

FT, Skype, Google Hangout, whatever works best for you. You may still 

make an appt by calling the number above or you may email Stephanie 

or Beth directly. 

 

Stephanie Lutz (Internship Coordinator) 

12-4pm M-Th 

https://mailchi.mp/38a6f4bcf003/byu-dept-of-public-health-newsletter-26-august-2020?e=9eacf7aa6f


 

 

Beth Liechty (Class planning)   

9-2pm M-Th 

 

Before meeting with Stephanie about internship questions, please read the entire 

internship manual, make a list of questions, and outline your internship plans. The 

manual will answer many of your questions. By preparing for your appointment, your 

time with Stephanie will be much more efficient.  

 

Just a reminder that the Department of Public Health has a Facebook page where 

you can find current news and event information! 

Find us at BYU Public Health 

 

You may also find department news on our website: PH.BYU.EDU 

 

 

ADVISEMENT 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 



  

 



  

 

PLEASE CLICK HERE TO RSVP FOR THE VIRTUAL 

INTERNSHIP MEETINGS 

 

https://gmail.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=71e885b74660c888ec4acabbc&id=208c9fbd63&e=9eacf7aa6f


  

  

 

ATTENTION: 

HEALTH SCIENCE STUDENTS 

 

Do you need HLTH 495: Health Science Capstone: 

Integrating Public Health and Primary Care (formerly HLTH 423) but 

haven't taken the HLTH 425 pre-req? You may take the capstone 

HLTH 495 and HLTH 425 concurrently. Please contact the 

department for an add code 

 

 



  

 



  

 



  

 

  

 



  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

  

 

BLS/CPR Training and First Aid 

 

If you are needing the BLS/CPR training, "full course", please contact Elle for more 

class details.   

 

September 14 (recertification) 

September 19 (full course) 

 

Email Elle at emsconference@msn.com for more class details. 

 

mailto:emsconference@msn.com


 

VOLUNTEER 

 

 

DOMESTIC INTERNSHIPS 

 

 

Please refer to the current Internship Manual to find 

answers regarding your internship. Please read the 

manual prior to attending your mandatory internship 

meeting (see above for dates/times) 

 

Internship Manual 

 

 

UNIVERSITY NEWS REGARDING 

INTERNSHIPS: 

 

Domestic (but not international) internships for Fall Semester will be authorized by 

the Office of Experiential Learning and Internships when the provider signs both the 

Internship Master Agreement and Addendum One, and when the student intern signs 

the COVID Assumption of Risk and Waiver form. All approved internships are subject 

to cancellation or postponement before and after they begin depending of the 

evolution of the COVID 19 pandemic. 

 

https://gmail.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=71e885b74660c888ec4acabbc&id=246deebcff&e=9eacf7aa6f


  



  

 



  



 

INTERNATIONAL 

INTERNSHIPS 

 

 

JOB OPENINGS 

 

 

MPH NEWS 

 

 

CLUBS 

 

Have you been wondering how to get involved? Here are a few 

student clubs that might be of interest to you depending on your 

emphasis and educational goals: 

  

The BYU Homeless Alliance 

Y-Serve Refugee 

*BYU Public Health Association (BPHA)  

*Rotaract 

*Allied Health Club 

*Healthcare Management Association  

*Healthcare Industry Association (HIAu)  

*BYU Physical and Occupational Therapy Club 

*Nonprofit Management Student Association 



 

*Master of Public Administration Association 

*Changemaker Club  

*Refugee Empowerment Club  

*Team HBV 

BYU American Society of Safety Professionals (ASSP) https://www.assp.org 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

   

 

 

Our mailing address is: 

public-health@byu.edu 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
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